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	HAWTHORNDEN PRIMARY SCHOOL

POLTON AVENUE ROAD

BONNYRIGG  

MIDLOTHIAN  EH19 2NZ

Telephone 0131-271-4600

Fax 0131-654-2046

CAROLINE ELSEY, Headteacher


9th October 2020
Dear Parents,

Staffing Update

I am writing to inform you that I have been successfully appointed to a new post as Headteacher in a neighbouring authority and will therefore be leaving Hawthornden to take up my new post.

My final day at Hawthornden will be Friday 4th December.

Midlothian council alongside Parent council representatives will now begin the process of recruiting your new Headteacher and will keep parents updated accordingly.

Kind Regards,

Caroline Elsey

Learning


    Today,


      Tomorrow,


         Forever








